Northern Ireland Gay Rights Association

P.O Box 44, 

Belfast, BT1 1SH









          12 November 2002

The Rainbow Project

Union Street

Belfast

Re: LGBT Community Response to Homophobic Hate Crime.

Dear David,

Following the death of Ian Flanagan and the uncertainty following the suspension of Stormont Executive, we feel it would be useful to meet to share ideas and discuss the way forward . 

There now being no locally accountable political body to make representations to, there is a danger that the important study now being conducted by the Institute for Conflict Research will not be acted on. 

This study, which was originally commissioned by the First and Deputy First Ministers’ Office, has also shown the extent of the violent campaign conducted by the gang(s) which operated in the Barnett’s Park/Giants Ring area. 

The nature and extent of the campaign means that they ‘haven’t gone away’.  You may have received a note from former secretary of NIGRA, Sean McGouran, about centralising of information on hate crime that we as organisations receive from the public, therefore a proposed agenda would include following items:

1.   ICR project progress/presentation by Alex Tennant

2.   PSNI, representations to, and responses of

3. LGBT organisations hate crime information collected from the public.

Yours

Brendan O’Connell

Secretary 

